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Dear Future 7th Grader, 

 

Success in 7th Grade Mathematics begins with a solid foundation in the skills and concepts 
you learned in 6th Grade and elementary school. These are essential for understanding new 
topics and solving both mathematical and real-world problems. 

 

This summer, we encourage you to review and strengthen these foundational skills. The 
provided packet includes key practice problems and links to online resources. Work on a 
few problems each day, use the resources if needed, and don’t hesitate to seek help from 
friends, family, or additional tools. 

 

Your completed packet is due when you return in August. Teachers will review these 
prerequisite skills and assess your understanding early in the school year. Learning math is 
like building a house—strong foundations are critical for growth. Strengthening these 
basics now will set you up for success. 

 

We hope you not only excel in math but also enjoy discovering its beauty. Have a wonderful 
summer, and come back in the fall ready to aim high and believe in your potential! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 
 

 



 


